
HELLENIC REPUBLIC 
PRIME MINISTER’S OFFICE 
LEGAL ADVISOR

Mr. Matthias Pilz 
Program Manager 
The Mentor Group 
160 Commonwealth Avenue 
Boston Massachusetts 02116

Dear Mr. Pilz,

May 27, 1999

Thank you for your correspondence of May 24, 1999, the information regarding your 

visit to Athens and the Roaster of the Athens Forum Participants.

During your stay in the Greek capital, it will be a pleasure to meet you on Tuesday, 

June 1, 1999. I hope that it is convenient for you too to meet at my office at 1.00 p.m. 

(Parliament Building, office no 139, 1st floor).

Please confirm with my secretary regarding also the arrangements for your entry 

permit.

Looking forward to meeting you and I remain with respectful good wishes,

Yours sincerely 

Professor

George Papadimitriou
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